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[SRRA]:	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	announcements	regarding
Licensure,	Annual	Fee,	and	Change	in	Contact	Information

Be	advised	of	the	following	announcements	and	reminders	from	the	Site
Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board:

1.	 The	application	period	for	those	wishing	to	obtain	the	LSRP	license	is	now
open.	Applications	must	be	submitted	to	the	Board	by	January	31,	2017.	With
Board	approval	of	the	application,	the	applicant	may	sit	for	the	LSRP
examination	to	be	held	on	April	20,	2017.	The	Application	Form	and
Instructions	as	well	as	information	about	the	examination	can	be	found	on	the
Board	website	at
www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/board/licensure/examination_schedule.html.

2.	 Invoices	for	the	LSRP	Annual	License	Fee	have	been	sent	to	the	current
roster	of	642	LSRPs	which	can	be	found	at
http://datamine2.state.nj.us/DEP_OPRA/OpraMain/categories?
category=SRRA.	Payment	is	due	by	February	3,	2017.	Pursuant	to	N.J.A.C.
7:26I-3.5(f),	an	LSRP's	license	shall	immediately	expire	90	days	after	the
LSRP's	receipt	of	the	Board's	annual	license	fee	invoice	if	the	LSRP	fails	to
pay	the	annual	license	fee	within	that	90-day	period.

3.	 Invoices	referenced	in	#2	above	were	sent	to	the	address	selected	by	the
LSRP	for	correspondence	and	billing	in	their	initial	LSRP	licensure
application.	If	you	are	an	LSRP	and	do	not	receive	an	invoice	by	January	3,
2017,	confirm	that	the	Board	has	your	correct	address	by	emailing	it	to
SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov.	Please	note	that	changing	your	address	in
NJDEP	Online	does	not	update	DEP	or	the	Board's	licensure	database.

4.	 As	a	general	reminder,	pursuant	to	N.J.A.C.	7:26I-2.10(d),	LSRPS	are
required	to	update	any	change	in	their	contact	information,	whether	home	or
business	address,	phone	or	email,	within	15	days	of	the	change.	To	do	so,
email	updated	contact	information	to	SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov.
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